
Parent/Carer Drop 
In with SENCo

Friday 7th

October
2022
or

Friday 4th

November
2022

K.Munnoch- SENCo:
senco@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk

J.Trolley- Deputy SENCo:
jtrolley@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk

If you are unable to 
attend one of the 
drop in sessions 
outlined on our 
booking system, 
please send our 

SENCo or Deputy 
SENCo an email to 
arrange a mutually 
convenient time to 

meet. 

Do you have any questions about your child’s emotional 
well-being or possible additional needs? Book an informal 

chat about any new or previously unexplored worries, 
concerns or questions regarding Special Educational Needs. 

You can book a 20 minute 
drop in by:

Visiting our School Cloud 
Parents Evening System

Future Parent Drop Ins with SENCo:
February 2023 (to be confirmed)

May 2023 (to be confirmed)
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